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Kindness                Fairness                         Growth 

Principal’s Report 
 
 

Thank You Graeme! 

We had new classroom furniture delivered yesterday, however the 14 new tables were not assembled! 

Katrina’s father Graeme kindly came in today and spent several hours assembling them all for us. They 

look and great and we really appreciate his efforts!  

 

Music Therapy 

Yesterday we had our first sessions with Beth Williams, our new Music Therapist. Beth will be running 

weekly sessions with junior and senior students to build resilience, confidence and wellbeing through 

music. Beth is available to run individual sessions for students who are funded under the NDIS, so if 

this is something that would interest you for your child, please speak with me.  

 

AFL Melbourne Demons Player Meet and Greet  

Our senior students enjoyed their session with Melbourne Demons players at Marysville this week. Ms 

C said that the students asked thoughtful questions and enjoyed having a kick with the players,  

 

Parent Teacher Interviews and Student Support Group Meetings 

We will be offering Parent Teacher Interviews and Student Support Group Meetings for families on 

Thursday 23rd and Tuesday 28th February.  Bookings will open on uEducateUs today. We will work to-

gether to set learning and wellbeing goals for students for the coming year.  

 

Cathedral Cluster Swimming  

Three senior students will be travelling to Yea with Ms C on Thursday 16th February to compete in the 

interschool swimming events. We wish Jack, Cadey and Ella the best of luck for the day.  

 

2023 Updated Permission Forms and Emergency Contacts 

We still have a number of outstanding permission forms that need to be returned. At the start of each 

school year we need to have parents sign paper copies of the Local Excursion Permission Form, Digital 

Technologies Agreement and Publication Permission. There is also a form to update emergency con-

tacts and other details. You received these forms last week with the newsletter. Please return these 

forms ASAP, if you need new copies please let us know.  

 

Life Education—Healthy Harold Visiting 

On Wednesday 15th March, our students will be participating in Life Education sessions. Foundation - 

Year 2 students will complete a session called Harold’s Friend Ship. Year 4—6 students will have two 

sessions, the first called Think Twice and the other Welcome to Puberty. More detailed information 

about each session will be sent home with the permission forms on uEducateUs and if you have any 

specific questions about the session, you can visit the Life Education website or speak with Sarah 

Cooke.  

 

 

 

Sarah 



Important Dates: 
 

Thursday 16th February 
Cluster Swimming 

Friday 17th February 
AFL Clinic 

Friday 3rd March 
AFL Clinic 

Monday 13th March 
Labour Day holiday 

Wednesday 15th March 
Life Education Visit  
Thursday 6th April 
Last Day of Term 1 

 
 
 
 

Term 2 
Monday 24th April to Friday 23rd June 

Term 3 
Monday 10th July to Friday 15th September 

Term 4 
Monday 2nd October to  

Wednesday 20th December Hendrix has had a wonderful  
start to the year.  

He is focused on his learning,  
showing resilience and is a great role 

model for others.  
Congratulations Hendrix! 






